
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meetings by e-mail on June 17, 2013. 

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Dr. Gene James, Pastor Richard Caballero, Wayne Ribbens, and Lynn Fischer.

The following Communication and recommendation was received from the Hope Community Church 
Trustee's.
Background information:

The Hope Community Church property was leased 2011 to Freedom Center nondenominational 
church on a two year lease. The Hope trustees have been in discussion with the Freedom Center 
worship group and they have agreed to an extension of the lease for the Hope Property.  The 
lease amount would be $4500. each month, all other terms of the lease would remain the 
same. Freedom Center has paid all payments in timely manner for the lease season just 
completed.

Recommendation:
Please authorize the Hope Trustees to complete the lease renewal with Freedom Center Church.

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote 2013/20

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


